
7 September 2018 

Please don’t forget about our just giving page - if you are able to help simply 

follow the link below and make a donation, however small.   Thank you  for 

your continued support. 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/hollyfieldprimaryschool-parentsassociation. 

Just to remind you that there 

is no smoking or vaping 

anywhere on the school site.  

Thank you for your co-

operation in this matter. 

Due to the high number of requests for holiday, we would like to remind 

you that we are unable to authorise holidays during term time.  Along with 

the Education Welfare Service, we have to monitor attendance. Holidays 

taken during term time have a huge impact on children’s progress.  Please 

check on our website, Dates for your Diary and Newsletters for holiday 

dates so that you can avoid these when booking any holidays. 

If you need to purchase 

any items from the school 

office, would you please 

wherever possible have 

the correct change.  Since 

we are now a cashless 

school, we do not carry 

much change.  This would 

help us enormously.  We 

set out below some prices 

for your information: 

Water bottle     £1.05 

School bag       £5.15 

PE bag             £4.65 

KING EDWARD’S SCHOOL (BOYS) 

OPEN MORNING:  

Saturday 15 September 2018 10am - 12.30pm 
There will be an opportunity for parents to attend an open morning at King 

Edward’s School on the above date.  Please pop along if this is something 

you are interested in and would like to find out more information.  Also if 

you would like to know more about assisted places they offer please go to 

their website: 

www.kes.org.uk/scholarships-and-assisted-places 

KS1 Parents/Carers 

Would all parents/carers of children in KS1 please 

wait behind the nursery gate when dropping of 

children.  Please only enter  if you wish to leave a 

message with the teacher on the door.  Thank you 

for your assistance in this matter. 

Please ensure all school uniform is labelled with 

your child’s name and class so that if any item of 

clothing gets misplaced it can be returned to its 

rightful owner.  Thank you. 

You will have recently received a number of different 

forms from us.  If you have not already done so, would 

you please complete these and return them to us as 

soon as possible, so that our records are correct and up 

to date. 

Please note that there is no parking on site for 
parents.  Due to limited space, parking is for 
staff and blue badge holders only.  St Chad’s 
Church kindly allow parents to use their car 
park or alternatively you can park safely on the 
road. Thank you for your co-operation. 



Menu for next week  Wk 1  

         

      
           

 6C Rhys 

6W Sophie 

5C Levi 

5L Fred 

4R Emma 

4BCJ Nathan 

3D Lewis 

3C Lanah 

2H Codie 

2G Sophie 

1WN Whole Class 

1W Whole Class 

 Whole Class 

 Whole Class 

Mrs C Lewis 

Welcome back everyone.   I do hope you enjoyed your break and got to spend 
some quality family time together. 

Please state what 

the money is for 

Name, Class 

Amount enclosed 

 
 

Dinner money 
for the rest of this 
half term is £78.20 
£11.50 due on:  
Monday 10 Sept 2018 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Toad in the hole 
Pork or vegetarian sausage 

Haddock grill 
Cheese & Onion quiche 

Cheesy/tuna Jackets 
Gravy 

 
Creamed potatoes 

Garden peas 
Sliced carrots 

 
Sponge Pudding 

Rice Pudding 
Custard 

 
 

Lamb/veg Burger in Bap 
Lemon Sole 

Cheese Pasties 
 

Potato Noisettes 
1/2 jacket potato 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
 

Chocolate muffins 
Fruit Jelly 

 

Roast Chicken/Roast 
Quorn 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Macaroni Cheese  

Cheese & Potato Pie 
Gravy/mint sauce 

Fish Crunchy 
 

Roast Potatoes 
Broccoli  Florets  

Diced Carrots  
 

Chocolate Crunch 
Strawberry Mousse 

Chicken/Vegetable 
Curry 

Lemon Sole 
Cheese Quiche 

Selection of  
 (baguettes  or wraps 

filled with ham, 
cheese, tuna, chicken 

tikka 
Naan Bread 

 
Basmati Rice 

Sweetcorn/peas 
1/2 Jacket Potato 

 
Shortcake 
Ice Cream 

Selection of pizzas 
Cheese, ham,  

Pepperoni, Sausage, 
chicken tikka 
Fish Fingers 

 
Chips 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
Chocolate Cracknel 

Iced Buns 
Orange/apple cuplets 

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread , fruit and yoghurts  and drinking water available daily;  Vegetarian options daily. 

If your child’s meal pattern has changed since last half 

term, please let the office know or you may still be 

charged for meals.    Please note that the office require 

2 weeks notice of any change, preferably in writing.  

School meals are currently charged at £2.30 for KS2 

children making it £11.50 per week. Thank you for 

your understanding in this matter. 

Year 6 Byron (6C),  Joshua (6W) 

The children thoroughly enjoy “Rock 

Star” maths with Mrs Harrison and will 

be continuing with this over the next 

half term.  Year 5 will be starting and 

joining in from next week. 


